BCCSWF Virtual Activities

by Isabel Munoz

Due to the coronavirus pandemic and related restrictions, all BCCSWF activities were virtual during April and the beginning weeks of May. Eight members participated in the April meeting was held through Zoom. Several members displayed models of their cars and others wore their nametags. Cecil reminded them that they would receive points for doing so. The financial report was provided by club treasurer Tom Brewsaugh. Discussion centered on the numerous cancellations and hopes that the situation would improve soon. There were no April birthdays celebrated at this meeting. All members reported the good health of their cars. Members agreed that the April breakfast meeting would be a virtual cars and coffee event on the last Saturday of April. After some lighthearted banter, the meeting adjourned.